
From: Julia Pettit <jpettit@sgcsd.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 10:31:21 AM 
To: Tonya Federico <tfederico@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: Two week resignation 
  
Dear Tonya,  
Please accept this email as my two week resignation from Sacandaga Elementary School. My last day will 
be Wednesday, August 30, 2023. I am so sad to leave you and Sac as a whole, but I am excited for this 
new opportunity.  
 
Thank you,  
Julia Pettit  
 


